
 
         September 19, 2023 

Report 

On September 19, 2023, the department of Persian, headed by Dr. Wahid Ahmad Sheikh, in 

collaboration with the career counselling cell of the college, organized a basic calligraphic skills 

one-day workshop in the conference hall from 10:30 am.  

There were forty-one registrations including students from different semesters and faculty from 

various departments. Teachers and students, zealously and vehemently, participated in the event.  

Zahoor Ahmad Bhat, who holds a three years’ diploma from the Academy of Art, Culture and 

Languages and who has been a graphic artist at Doordarshan Kendra Srinagar for more than twenty 

years handed the technical sessions.   

The workshop included two technical and one practical session.  
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